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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: SEND Pupil Support 

 

At Wednesfield Academy our aim is to ensure every child regardless of starting point, 

disadvantage or SEND need has the opportunity to access our curriculum and achieve.  

 

To strengthen our provision and ensure quality first teaching we are currently reviewing our SEND 

support and procedures. With this in mind we would like to invite you to complete this survey: 

https://forms.office.com/e/vweaE9ysSf 

 

The results of this survey will enable us to improve our SEND Provision.  

 

Thank you for taking the time to complete this, your views will make a difference.  

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us at 

postbox@wednesfieldacademy.co.uk or by calling Miss Ball (Deputy Headteacher) on the 

following number 01902-558222. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Mr J Phillips 

Headteacher 
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